# St Joseph's Year 2 CLASSNEWS



### A NOTE FROM THE TEACHERS

Mrs Melissa Fuller (Mon-Thurs)
Mrs Naomi Zappia (Fridays)
Welcome to Year 2 for 2018! We
are both extremely excited to get
to know the students even more
this year and look forward to
seeing each child grow and flourish
throughout our time together.

## **HOMEWORK REMINDER**

No formal homework will be sent out in the first 2 weeks, as this is our settling in period and this gives us time to learn the children's abilities. More information about homework will be discussed at the Parent Information Evening in week 3.

#### DATES TO REMEMBER

2<sup>nd</sup> February – Start of Year Mass 15<sup>th</sup> February – Parent information evening @ 5:30pm 19<sup>th</sup> February – Pupil Free Day 5<sup>th</sup> March – Labour Day Holiday

THANK YOU, Mrs Juller & Mrs Zappia ©

#### WHAT'S HAPPENING IN...

- We welcome student teacher Mr Tyson Gardiner to our class for the first 2 weeks of this term. Mr Gardiner will spend all of Term 3 in our classroom.
- Specialist classes commence next week.
  - Specialist days are –
     Wednesdays:
  - \* Digital technologies with Mrs Hodgson
  - \* Sport with Miss Rimmer (please wear faction shirt and sports uniform on this day)

#### **Thursdays:**

\*Library with Mrs Young (please bring red library bag) \*The Arts with Mrs Poasa

Sports uniform (yellow shirt) is Mondays.

